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2006 ISCA Royalty
Candidates – Idaho City

Kelsey’s welcome – ISCA
Sr. Princess candidate

2006 Royalty luncheon at
Idaho City (Kelsey top left)

2006 ISCA O-Mok-See
grand entry, Idaho City

(Kelsey on the bay horse)

2006 Barrel & Stake Race
at Idaho City ISCA State

O-Mok-See

2006 Barrel Race at Idaho
City ISCA State O-Mok-See

2007 Spring Roundup ISCA
crowning and gifts from

parents and advisors

Spring Roundup Royalty
(Kelsey back row, on the

right in green)

2007 ISCA royalty doing
community service in the

Boise Valley (Kelsey right)

2007 ISCA Sr. Princess
Kelsey Perkins, Nampa

Northwest Spectacular O-Mok-See Association



Winners at the Royalty
O-Mok-See, Kuna arena

(Kelsey top right)

Kelsey doing pole bending
in the 12-15 age group at

the ISCA State Show

Kelsey doing the 2-stake
race at the ISCA O-Mok-See

at Couer d’Alene

Kelsey makes a nice turn
in the barrel race at the

2007 ISCA State
O-Mok-See

Kelsey congratulating
the 2008 ISCA Sr.

Princess at the ISCA
State O-Mok-See

2007 all-around awards
for the 12-15 age group

at the ISCA State
O-Mok-See – 8th place



2006 ISCA Royalty
Candidates – Idaho City

Kelsey’s welcome – ISCA
Sr. Princess candidate

2006 Royalty luncheon at
Idaho City (Kelsey top left)

2006 ISCA O-Mok-See
grand entry, Idaho City

(Kelsey on the bay horse)

2006 Barrel & Stake Race
at Idaho City ISCA State

O-Mok-See

2006 Barrel Race at Idaho
City ISCA State O-Mok-See

2007 Spring Roundup ISCA
crowning and gifts from

parents and advisors

Spring Roundup Royalty
(Kelsey back row, on the

right in green)

2007 ISCA royalty doing
community service in the

Boise Valley (Kelsey right)

2007 ISCA Sr. Princess
Kelsey Perkins, Nampa

Northwest Spectacular O-Mok-See Association



Winners at the Royalty
O-Mok-See, Kuna arena

(Kelsey top right)

Kelsey doing pole bending
in the 12-15 age group at

the ISCA State Show

Kelsey doing the 2-stake
race at the ISCA O-Mok-See

at Couer d’Alene

Kelsey makes a nice turn
in the barrel race at the

2007 ISCA State
O-Mok-See

Kelsey congratulating
the 2008 ISCA Sr.

Princess at the ISCA
State O-Mok-See

2007 all-around awards
for the 12-15 age group

at the ISCA State
O-Mok-See – 8th place


	07Kelsey Sr Princess.pdf
	2006 ISCA Royalty Candidates – Idaho City
	Kelsey’s welcome – ISCA Sr. Princess candidate
	
	
	Winners at the Royalty O-Mok-See, Kuna arena (Kelsey top right)
	Kelsey makes a nice turn in the barrel race at the 2007 ISCA State �O-Mok-See
	2007 all-around awards for the 12-15 age group at





	07Kelsey Sr Princess.pdf
	2006 ISCA Royalty Candidates – Idaho City
	Kelsey’s welcome – ISCA Sr. Princess candidate
	
	
	Winners at the Royalty O-Mok-See, Kuna arena (Kelsey top right)
	Kelsey makes a nice turn in the barrel race at the 2007 ISCA State �O-Mok-See
	2007 all-around awards for the 12-15 age group at






